
COME JOIN GIRL SCOUTS OF EASTERN WASHINGTON AND NORTHERN IDAHO 
SERVICE UNIT 443 ON LAKE COEUR D’ALENE FOR AN… 

EAGLE WATCHING 
CRUISE! 

Every year, hundreds of American Bald Eagles visit Lake Coeur d’Alene on their annual migration. 
In December and January, these birds congregate at the lake’s northern end to feed on lake-bound 
salmon. This is an amazing opportunity to observe learn about our national bird from the comfort a 

Lake Coeur d’Alene Cruises boat.  

Who: Girl Scouts, their friends and family (all children must be accompanied by an adult) 

Where: The Coeur d'Alene Resort 115 S 2nd St, Coeur d'Alene 

Date: December 21, 2017 

Boarding: 9:15am 

Returning: 12:00 noon 

Cost: $11.00 per person-includes patch for all Scouts 

PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED! 
Please complete the form below with check made payable to SU 443, by Monday, Dec 4, 2017 

Send to/ contact for information: 

Maria McIntyre 

3011 E Lapis Ave, Post Falls ID 83854 

 605-391-0433, rianpat@yahoo.com 

Confirmations will NOT be sent, binoculars are recommended, please dress for the weather. 

“Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence and character, who make the world a better 
place.” 

SU 443 Eagle Cruise Event 

Contact Name________________________ Phone 
Day/Evening____________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________ 

Email_____________________________ 

Number of attending Adults________ Scouts ______Other children_______ 


